From: RogerShamel

To: DNCR: Mt Washington Comments
Cc: Susan Shamel

Subject: Master Plan Comment

Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:27:49 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Dear Commissioners,
Thank you for accepting public comments. It's much appreciated.

We agree with those who say that the new Mt. Washington Master Plan should be based on a thorough,
independent, Environmental and Climate Assessment.

Yes, it's great to have people experience the summit, but modern technology offers the opportunity for the
State, and/or the Cog Railway Company to create a 360-degree audio-visual experience at the Cog's
base station that could be almost as awesome, but with a very small carbon footprint, and a fraction of the
environmental impact.

Very truly yours,
Roger & Susan Shamel

East Washington Rd
Hillsborough, NH



